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EX.229/06
HOUSING CAPITAL PROGRAMME – UPDATE REPORT (Key Decision)

Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure
Subject Matter

A Minute Excerpt from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 18 October 2006 was submitted with observations on the progress with the Housing Capital Programme which had been the subject of a report to the Executive on 25 September 2006.

The Chairman of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee was present at the meeting and said that the Overview and Scrutiny Committee had noted the reprofiling of the five year programme and welcomed the release of the £1.25m allocated for the financial year 2006/07.  The Committee also wished to be given the opportunity to consider the updated Strategy and Plan and receive and update on the reprofiling and project delivery issues as part of future monitoring of the Housing Strategy Action Plan.

Councillor Mrs Prest, Sustainable Communities Portfolio Holder, welcomed the comments of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee and the Executive looked forward to giving consideration to the updated action plan.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the observations of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee be received.

Reasons for Decision

To receive the observations of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee on the progress report on the Housing Capital Programme.







